
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
ADMISSIONS 2021-22 

NOTICE REGARDING INCOMPLETE CANCELLATION APPLICATIONS 

 

This is to inform the following applicants that their requests for cancellation of application are pending due to incorrect 
or incomplete documents. They must submit correct documents before their cancellations are approved by the College 
authority.  

Name Course Category Reason 
Alifa Sheak B.A. General General Wrong document 

uploaded.  
Rupanjana Gain B.A. History (Honours)  SC Cancelled 

Cheque/passbook image 
not added. 

Iffat Jamil B.A. History (Honours) OBC-A Wrong document 
uploaded.  

Amisha Dubey  B.A General General Wrong document 
uploaded.  

Amisha Bhandari B.A. General General Cancelled 
Cheque/passbook image 
not added. 

Shreya Saha B.Com. (Honours) General Cancelled 
Cheque/passbook image 
not added.* 

 

*  - Applied for cancellation twice. Both applications have the same anomaly.  

A few long-pending cancellation applications that were incomplete/incorrect were notified multiple times and warned of 
possible refund issues should they not update their applications in time. In keeping with warnings given in previous notices, 
we have been  constrained to approve these without due scrutiny. Such candidates may face issues relating to deposit of 
refund in their bank account and the College will not be held responsible for any such problems.  

Candidates mentioned in this notice are requested to rectify/complete their applications by 8 P.M. on 31.10.2021. If they fail 
to adhere to this deadline, their applications too will be approved without necessary scrutiny and if thereafter, these 
candidates face any issue relating to refunds, the College will neither be held responsible nor entertain any queries regarding 
the same.  

All other cancellation applications have been duly approved with necessary scrutiny by 22.10.2021. Date for issuance of 
refund will be  notified in due course.  

Admission Helpline numbers have been closed from 9.10.2021. Candidates who wish to make any inquiries 
can email at sivanathsastri.southcitycollege@gmail.com. No admission-related work is being conducted in 
person in the College at the present moment, and therefore, candidates are advised not to come to the 
College in person.  

Dated : 23.10.2021 

 

By Order  

Admissions Sub-Committee  

Sivanath Sastri College  


